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PRESS RELEASE 

  

The Commissioner Carmine Di Noia from February 2022  

will head the OECD Financial Affairs Department 

He leaves the post at Consob 

 As of next 16 February, the Consob Commissioner Carmine Di Noia will take on the 

role of Director of the Directorate for Financial and Enterprises Affairs 

(https://www.oecd.org/daf/) at the Organization for Economic Cooperation and 

Development - OECD, based in Paris. 

Di Noia therefore submitted his resignation from his position in Consob, with effect 

from 7 February 2022. His mandate would have expired at the beginning of 2023. 

The Commissioner expressed his heartfelt thanks to all the members of the Board, to 

the executives and to the staff of Consob for their collaboration in recent years. 

 Rome, 22 December 2021  
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